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Year 4 - MTC Parent Drop In 

Dear Parent/Carers  

 

As you are aware, the date for your Year 4 child to do the MTC check is the week beginning 3rd of June. It is 
very important that your child attends school every day that week, so that they can complete their check.  

The teaching of maths at Crossley Hall ensures that your children have gradually been taught all the times 
tables from Year 1 upwards. In preparation for the check, children have been accessing TTRS in class every 
day and we encourage that they log on at home too- particularly as they check falls straight after the half 
term holidays. There is no pass or fail to this check, but children are expected to get 25 out of 25 correct as 
this shows that they are ready for the challenges of the Year 5 curriculum. Any extra practice at home will 
help your child achieve this score.  

On Thursday 18th April 8.30am-9.15am we are opening up our classrooms so you can see a live lesson 
teaching the children how to prepare for the MTC check. There will also be a chance to talk to the Leaders 
around any further questions you have about the check.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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